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PUBLIC NOTICE: 
E-MAIL ADDRESS FOR IMMIGRANTS’ CLEARANCE APPLICATIONS 

AT BEITBRIDGE BORDER POST 
 

 
Zimbabwe Revenue Authority (ZIMRA) wishes to advise all clients that with effect from the 01 June 

2022, the following e-mail address shall be in use for applications for immigrants’ rebate & 

suspension of duty on immigrants’ vehicles imported through Beitbridge Border Post: 

beitbridgeimmigrantsrebate@zimra.co.zw  

 

The email address beitbridgeprivateimports@zimra.co.zw shall remain in use for all other 

private import clearances which are not immigrants’ clearances. 
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